
 

 Submission    
No 24 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO PROVISIONS OF THE FORESTRY 

LEGISLATION AMENDMENT BILL 2018 
 
 
 

Name: Ms Greg Spencer 

Date Received: 29 May 2018 

 

 



I do not agree with this new legislation and wish to express my concern about NSW's land clearing 
and deforestation laws. Biodiversity is essential for all life on earth. Governments need to end their 

short sighted policy making and start treating their constituents and the natural environment with 
respect. Not everyone believes the rhetoric and token gestures repeatedly dolled out to the public. 


